Att. 9j

From: Richard Marine <marinc04102@gmail.com=>
To: <JF@portlandmaine.gov>

Date: 12/9/2013 6:53 PM

Subject: Munjoy Heights

Jean Fraser,

Hi. | just wanted to give my support to the Redfern Munjoy Heights project.

| think this well designed Green project is ideal for the city , and a good use for a difficult site location. As
a life long resident of Portland, | am happy to see good inovative design. | have followed Redfern projects
for the past few years. | have been impressed with there innovative designs, and high quality
construction. | encourage the city to get behind this type of project. It will add substantially to the tax base,
and enhance the Hill environment.

Best Wishes,
Richard Marino
38 Redlon Pk Rd
Portland
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